



May 29, 2015

Glenn Morrison Killeen City Manager PO Box 1329 Killeen, TX 76540

Dear Glenn,

We received a resignation notice from Steve Hanik, CenturyLink.

As President of KIF, I would like to nominate Karl Green, Oncor, to serve as the replacement to Mr. Hanik on the Killeen Economic Development Corporation.

We request approval of this nomination.

If you have any questions, please contact Phyllis Gogue at the Greater Killeen Chamber of Commerce at 254-526-9551.

Sincerely,

John Gilmore President

